
CLASS OF 2024
Dear 8th Grade Students and Parents:
We are so excited to have you join our Warrior Family!   Please mark your calendars and plan to attend our 
“Welcome to Willowbrook High School” events.

8th Grade Parent Nights
Please join us for a presentation and Q & A with our administration, guidance staff, and students to learn about the 
offerings of Willowbrook High School as well as the timeline and transition from 8th grade to high school.  

o Monday, October 7, 2019 at Albright Middle School @7:00pm
o Tuesday, October 8, 2019 at Jefferson Middle School @7:00pm
o Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at Jackson Middle School @ 7:00pm
o Thursday, October 17, 2019 General 8th Grade Parent Night at WBHS Room C2 @ 7:00pm

Parents not able to attend their home school presentation are welcome to attend any of the other nights available.

8th Grade Placement Exam at WBHS:
Who:  Incoming 8th graders to WBHS
When: Saturday, October 26, 2019 @ 7:30 am 
What: PSAT 8 placement exam
Where:  Willowbrook High School--Busing will be provided. 
 Note:  Test make-up is on Monday, October 28, 2019 @ 3:30 p.m. @ Willowbrook High School
You will receive a mailing regarding specific information on placement testing. 

8th Grade Step-Up Days 9:00-11:00 a.m. at WBHS
Incoming 8th graders will take a field trip from middle school to Willowbrook for building tours and presentations 
regarding programs and course offerings. 

o Tuesday, December 10, 2019 - Jefferson Middle School
o Wednesday, December 11, 2019 - Albright Middle School and Private Schools
o Thursday, December 12, 2019 - Jackson Middle School

Curriculum Showcase 6:30-8:30 p.m. at WBHS
Join us to meet the staff of WBHS and learn about the variety of courses and programs offered. 

o Thursday, January 16, 2020

Course Selection and Initial Enrollment Meeting for the Class of 2024 at WBHS 
o Saturday, January 18, 2020
o Thursday, January 23, 2020
o Saturday, January 25, 2020

More details on appointment times will be provided at a later date. Please note residency and guardianship 
documentation will be needed at this time.

Have an amazing 8th grade year and we look forward to seeing you soon!


